
Friday 14 June 2024

Dear parents and carers,

On Friday 5 July  2024, you are invited to join K-2 students and Country Bumpkins 
preschoolers for a Teddy Bear Picnic and Concert at Sutton Public School. 

K-2 students will be performing Teddy Bear themed songs for our preschool friends 
and families, then we will share a picnic as a community on the playground. 

You are invited to bring a small snack (nut-free) morning tea to share with your 
child/ren. Refreshments will be available from the canteen and parents/carers are 
welcome to place an order at the canteen.

K-2 students are also invited to bring a teddy bear from home for the day.

Who: Years K - 2

What: Teddy Bear Picnic

When: Friday 5 July 2024

Time: 11:00am – 11:30am Concert in the hall
11:30am – 12:00pm Picnic on the playground 

Kind regards,

The K-2 Team


